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Disclaimer: This document was written in 1995 and concerns memories of 1930s life; as such there 
may be opinions expressed or words used that do not meet today’s norms and expectations. 
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* Number of pages: 3 
* Date sent: 1995 
* Transcribed by: Jamie Terrill/Standardised by: Jamie Terrill 
* Format: Letter 
* Details: from Phyllis Bennett to Stephen Peart 
* Notes: This transcription has rendered the original text as written, including all spelling and 
grammatical errors. Part of continued communication with Mrs Bennett concerning her cinemagoing 
memories of East Anglia. 
 
******************************************************** 

Mrs P Bennett 
[redacted] 
[redacted] 

Norwich 
[redacted] 

TEL [redacted] 
 

Dear Mr Peart 

 I was reading in the Evening Paper about the 1930s films I have a lot of memories about that 
time I was always at the cinema three or four times a week also I took the Picturegoer and the 
Pictureshow I also went to all the cinemas I can remember all there names. 

 Overleaf 

The Haymarket 

‘’ Regent 

‘’Electric 

‘’Carlton 

‘’Empire 

‘’ Theatre-De-Luxe 

 

The Cinema in Magdalen St and I think the Hippodrome was once a cinema. 

 It was nice to hear the organ at the Haymarket there was four of us that went every 
Saturday night we always had the same seats because they were Booked and they did not cost the 
earth. Well I am 80 years old sometimes I wish those times would come back but thats wishful 
thinking I hope that what I have written will be some help to you. 
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Yours Sincerely 

(Mrs) P Bennett 

 

P.S I forgot to add The Odeon also I have got 10 film annuals some of them dated from 1936 - 1938. 

 


